August 14, 2024

| ooking for host families and students

Poland Student Exchange

We are excited to announce that Fountain Hills High School and the Fountain Hills Sister
Cities Club are organizing another student exchange for the 2024-25 school year with Zamosc’,

Poland. This exchange is open for this years’ sophomore - senior classes.

We would like to inform you about this opportunity and to inquire if you and your child
would be interested in participating in this amazing exchange and looking for respectful,
responsible, and outgoing students. If you are interested in this great opportunity email Mr. Luke

Salzman at Isalzman@fhacademics.org for more information.

How this works:

Fourteen Polish students from Zamosc’, Poland will come to Fountain Hills around
October 18 - November 1st, 2024. You would host and house one boy or girl for those two
weeks. These students will come to school with the group, travel with the group around Arizona

a few times and socialize with your family and Fountain Hills students.

Then, when school concludes in May of 2025, our FHHS students who hosted a Polish
student will travel to Poland for two weeks around May 29th to June 12th, 2025. While we are
in Poland, our boys and girls will stay with the same student that they hosted here. Then, we
will go to their school and travel (at no expense) throughout Poland exploring different cities

and locations. The only expenses our students will incur is: paying for the flight to and

from Poland (approximately $1.500) and spending money on souvenirs and snacks.



mailto:lsalzman@fhacademics.org

This is an awesome opportunity to gain European travel experience and a way to make
a European friend for life. Spots are limited (six boys and six girls) and we must make certain
that your son or daughter will represent Fountain Hills High School positively and can handle the

responsibilities needed to be a hospitable host.

The Fountain Hills Sister Cities Club is our main sponsor and helps fund all of the fun

events we do with the students here as well as helps with many of the food costs. We will fill in

more details to anyone interested at the next meeting.

Spots are limited. Get more information and sign up on the Fountain Hills Sister Cities website

at https://fountainhillssistercities.org/student-exchange/ or email Luke Salzman at

Isalzman@fhacademics.org for more information.
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